
STREET PARKING BLOCKING DRIVEWAYS
Street parking is an o.en brought up complaint that the Board receives year a.er year. The streets are owned by the City
of Middletown and are subject to their regula@ons on this subject, which parallels Metro Louisville’s parking regula@ons. 
First, street parking is permissable so long as it does not impede access by Police, EMS, or the Fire Department. Should 
any of the three aforemen@oned departments be blocked or hindered access to a house on a street due to street 
parking, the owner of the offending vehicle(s) would be subject to towing, impoundment and subsequent fees. Special 
men@on regarding garbage truck access is called for. Simply put, if a garbage truck is prevented access to all or part of 
any street due to steet parking blocking access, the garbage will not be picked up.

The Board realizes that from @me to @me, residents of the 100-200 block of Beckley Woods Drive may experience the 
temporary need to park on the street for a short @me. Since this stretch of Beckley Woods Drive only provides one lane 
in each direc@on, care should be taken to park as close to the right hand curb as possible, with an eye towards limi@ng 
this situa@on to a short period. Indeed, we never wish to see a passing vehicle need to run one side of the vehicle up 
onto the median where the possibility of damaging the sprinkler system may occur. This almost always results in a costly 
repair to the irriga@on system. Along these lines, please take care when exi@ng Beckley Woods at US 60 as to not drive 
up onto the medain. The past several years we have suffered damages to the irriga@on system at this par@cular point, 
cos@ng hundreds of dollars in repairs to the irriga@on system, caused by vehicles that try to ease past the wai@ng car 
ahead at the traffic light.

Finally, when parking on the street, exercise considera@on to your neighbor living across the street. Please remember 
that they need to enter and depart their homes via their driveway, and parking a vehicle directly across the street from a 
driveway can be an obstacle to safety. 

BECKLEY WOODS ANNUAL YARD SALE
The Beckley Woods Annual Yard Sale will be held on Saturday, May 10th.    Lake Forest will also be holding their annual
yard sale at the same @me, so we can expect to see a lot of shoppers visi@ng our neighborhood.  This is the @me to clean
your aYc, basement and garage and part with those old “treasures.”  This is also a great @me to take a stroll around the
neighborhood and meet neighbors from other areas of Beckley Woods.  Place a balloon on your mailbox so you can be
assured of drawing a\en@on to your yard sale.

         THIS AND THAT
Beckley Woods is an a\rac@ve neighborhood to live in and we all have a vested interest in keeping it that way. With 
Spring upon us, all residents are urged to pay par@cular interest to their yards with emphasis on keeping the grass neatly 
cut. Also, please remember to pick up any discarded trash that may have been deposited on the street in front of your 
house.



BUDGET
The Board of Directors has posted the current year budget and year to date expenses for all residents to review. Every effort is made
to keep expenses to a minimum, while maintaining the appearance of the neighborhood. Please refer any ques@ons regarding the

Budget to Gary Edelen at (502)245-6143

This issue’s quote from the Garden of Edelen
“The eraser on a pencil is not simply a decoration.”


